
State of Florida 

 
 

DATE: October 9, 2015 

TO: Carlotta Stauffer, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk 

FROM: John E. Villafrate,   Senior Attorney, Office of the General Counsel 

RE: Docket No. 140188-SU  - Application for approval of transfer of Certificate No. 
538-S from Zachary Taylor Camping & Lodge, Inc. to Taylor Arcade, Inc. d/b/a 
Zachary Taylor RV Resort in Okeechobee County. 
 

 
 Please place the attached correspondence in the referenced docket file. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
JEV/as 
Attachment 
 

Public Service Commission 
CAPITAL CIRCLE OFFICE CENTER ● 2540 SHUMARD OAK BOULEVARD 

TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-0850 

-M-E-M-O-R-A-N-D-U-M- 

FPSC Commission Clerk
FILED OCT 09, 2015
DOCUMENT NO. 06376-15
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK



From: Fred Dudley
To: John Villafrate
Cc: Steven N. Tsangaris, Esq. (steve@tsangarislaw.com); Ben Simmons
Subject: Taylor Arcade
Date: Friday, October 09, 2015 11:20:31 AM
Attachments: CCE10092015_0001.pdf

As I indicated in my message to you yesterday, attached is our client’s signed Affidavit with recorded
deed and HUD-1 Closing State with Exhibit “A” listing the utility deposits at the time of sale and
purchase on August 29, 2013.
 
We are still waiting for the requested financial statements, and, as you can see from the CPAs
attached letter, will need an extension on the 2014 Annual Report, probably until the end of this
calendar year.
 
Please review and advise, and if we need to discuss any of these matters personally, let me know a
few dates/times that are good for you.

mailto:dudley@mylicenselaw.com
mailto:JVillafr@psc.state.fl.us
mailto:steve@tsangarislaw.com
mailto:bsimmons@jonescoonline.com




















































